
From: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD on behalf of Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
To: Hernandez, Joseph; Enviro, OCD, EMNRD
Cc: Littrell, Kyle; adrian_baker@xtoenergy.com; Ager, Ashley; Cole, Aimee
Subject: RE: XTO - Extension Request Nash #53 SWD (NRM2022758966) and additional releases
Date: Thursday, February 11, 2021 4:02:00 PM
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Joseph,
 
Your request for an extension is approved.
 
Thanks,
 
Cristina Eads ● Environmental Specialist - A 
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
5200 Oakland Ave, Suite100 | Albuquerque, NM 87113 
505.670.5601 | Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/
 

From: Hernandez, Joseph <Joe.Hernandez@wsp.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 5:05 PM
To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us>
Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; adrian_baker@xtoenergy.com; Ager, Ashley
<Ashley.Ager@wsp.com>; Cole, Aimee <Aimee.Cole@wsp.com>
Subject: [EXT] XTO - Extension Request Nash #53 SWD (NRM2022758966) and additional releases
 
All,
 
XTO is requesting an extension to the 90-day deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or closure report
required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the Nash Unit #53 SWD/Nash 4 for four recent releases. The releases
occurred between August 3, 2020 and January 23, 2021. XTO is attempting to address the four releases
concurrently. A description of the releases follows:
 

Incident number NRM2022758966 was discovered August 3, 2020, and an initial site assessment was
conducted. XTO has conducted remediation work for this release. To date, approximately 1,500 cubic
yards of impacted soil have been removed. XTO submitted a Right of Entry (ROE) Permit to the State
Land Office (SLO) on October 27, 2020 to request access to the pasture in order to complete delineation
and the permit was approved and received by XTO on December 10, 2020. An extension for this release
was previously granted by NMOCD with a current due date of February 1, 2021.
Two releases were discovered on January 2, 2021 and one release on January 23, 2021. These releases
overlap the excavation associated with NRM2022758966. Incident numbers have not yet been assigned to
the new releases.

 
To provide enough time for all releases to be addressed concurrently, additional delineation activities are
necessary following the new releases before completion of a final remediation work plan or closure report. XTO
requests an extension for submittal of the work plan or closure report for the aforementioned releases until May 2,
2021.
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Thank you,
 
Joseph S. Hernandez
Associate Consultant, Geologist
M+ 1 281-702-2329
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary
or otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any
unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies. 
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